
January Newsletter
EPiC Kid’s Zone

Welcome back, Kid’s Zone families!

Staff Spotlight Our Team!

Upcoming Events

January 20th- No school

Reminders

Contact me:

What a wild way to start off our new year with all this snow! We are so glad to be back
at school, and to get started on all of our fun things we have planned this semester!
We will be starting up 2 new clubs this month, Kindness Club and Origami Club! We
will also be continuing with some of our previous activities, including Reading Club,
Trivia games, Bingo, and much more! 

January 13th-20th- Registration
open for February 14th full day!

Email: taylor.barton@lps53.org

Phone: (816) 736-5745

Hours: 6:00am-8:45am, 2:00pm-6:00pm

As a way to ensure the safety of
our students and staff, please be

sure to ALWAYS have your I.D.
when you pick up your child. And

please make sure that anyone picking up
your child has their

name on the pickup list!

Manager- Ms. Taylor

Ms. Reagan
Ms. Sophie

Ms. Kashauna
Mr. Jaylen

 Ms. Kenna 
Ms. Cassidy

Ms. Sam
Ms. Ella

Ms. Abigail
Ms. Gen 

Ms. Lauren 
Ms. Stephanie

“Hi, my name is Samara Luvaas-Lilly! I am a
Kid’s Zone counselor at EPiC Elementary. I
have been with Kid’s Zone for 4 years, this is
my 2nd at EPiC. A little more about me is
that I am a sophomore in college working to
get my PhD in Clinical Psychology and soon
transfer to K-State to get my degree. I have
loved each and every year working with the
kids and love every memory I make with
them. They have grown up so much over the
years and getting to see that is amazing!”



December Fun!


